
 
 

MINUTES OF THE CEBS CURRICULUM COMMITTEE 
(undergraduate/graduate) 

Tuesday, October 4, 2005 
3:00, Dean’s Conference Room-TPH 

 
 

 
Members Present:  Retta Poe, Chair.  Marty Boman, Kelly Burch-Ragan, Pitt Derryberry, Jeanne Fiene, Kay 
Gandy, Melissa Hakman, Steve Haggbloom, Tracy Lara, Marge Maxwell, Terry Wilson 
 

The October meeting of the CEBS Curriculum Committee was called to order by the Chair, Retta Poe. The 
minutes from the September 6, 2005 CEBS Curriculum Committee meeting were approved as they appear on the 
web. 

 
New Business 
 
From the Department of Curriculum and Instruction was a proposal to create a new course – ENVE 585, 

Special Topics in Environmental Education.  Steve Haggbloom moved approval, and the motion was seconded by 
Pitt Derryberry.  Terry Wilson explained the rationale for this new course.  After some clerical and editorial 
changes were noted, the motion to approve this new course was approved. 

 
 Other Business 
 
 There was a report from the Alternate Admissions Subcommittee. 
 
 The next item was to elect a new faculty alternate member to complete Beth Christian’s term on 
 the CEBS Academic Complaint Committee for the rest of the calendar year of 2005.  Shawn Spurgeon was  
nominated for this position and elected unanimously. 
 
 The next item was to select a new student member to serve on the CEBS Academic Complaint Committee 
for the rest of the 2005 calendar year.  Anthony Atchley, a Psychology major, was nominated by Steve  
Haggbloom.  Cynthia Manley, a Counseling and Student Affairs student, was nominated by Kelly  
Burch-Ragan.  It was agreed by the members that Steve would ask Anthony if he is willing to serve in this position. 
If he declines, then Cynthia will be contacted and asked to serve. 
 
 Retta reminded the members to run drafts of proposals by her first before they are put on the  
agenda. 
 

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 3:40. 
 
 
 

 
      Susan Krisher, Committee Secretary 


